EXHIBIT "1"

From: Marilyn Frisch
To: CommissionComments

Subject: DROP OFF BALLOTS FOR THE NOVEMBER, 2020 ELECTION
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 3:23:35 PM

ISSUE: DROP OFF BALLOTS FOR THE NOVEMBER, 2020
ELECTION

Good evening. My name is Marilyn Frisch, | live at 3949 Cocoplum
Circle, Unit C, Coconut Creek, Florida 33063.

As you are already aware, there is a potential crisis in our upcoming
general election. This commission is fully aware of the current situation,
so | need not elaborate.

As you may also already know, Broward County is considering a
proposal to have each city add additional drop off ballot boxes placed
within our city during early voting to both ensure the deliverance of
ballots but reduce the omnipresent threat of contracting the
coronavirus. Three (3) boxes would suffice: (1) box at City Hall, and
(2) one at each of the Community Centers. Residents can just drive
through, drop off their ballots much as they do a water bill.

| am hoping that the City of Coconut Creek pursues this option if
available, however, | have come to understand that there are additional
commitments which may be required by the city.

e There may be a cost of the secure box.

e The ballots must be picked up each day and delivered to the
Broward County Board of Elections just as they would be at
BCC.

e Because this involves both Election Officials and BSO or maybe
the Coconut Creek Police Officers, there may be some costs to the
city. These costs should be minimal, but in any case, | strongly
support allocating funds for this initiative if required.

| know that like everything else this Commission does, you will always
make the best decision for Coconut Creek. | also want to thank you for
vigorously providing information to the community about our upcoming
election.

Thank you so very much.
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